
Coach’s Corner 
Junior II

It was an exciting short course season filled with lots of 
fun, teamwork and new friendships! All the swimmers 
worked hard throughout the season and saw how that 
hard work evolved into success in and out of the water. 
I hope you know how proud I am to have watched the 
swimmers progress and work towards their goals this 
past season.  

Finishing the season with two big championship meets 
has also been a great finisher. The team atmosphere 
and culture at these meets were electrifying! The most 
incredible part of watching/being a part of these 
meets was seeing how close and supportive everyone 
has been. I knew that swimmers were excited to be 
there and proud to represent the Blazers.  

Overall, Junior II group finished the season on a high 
note filled with success! Awesome job Junior II!! 

Thank you to all the assistant coaches for the hard 
work and families for supporting the Junior II group 
and Blazers!!
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